
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, January 25, 2022 8:36 AM 
'David W Adams' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Caroline Wannall 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/25/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00671-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: David W Adams <dadams@bja-law.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 5:12 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark 
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl .us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket #20200226-SU 

From: David W Adams 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 4:43 PM 
To: 'Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us' <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
'Com missioner .Clark@psc.state. fl. us' <Com missioner .Cla rk@psc.state. fl. us>; 'Comm issioner.Passidomo@psc.state. fl. us' 

<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: 'clerk@psc.st ate.fl.us' <clerk@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: Docket #20200226-SU 

Dear Commissioners: 

This is a second supplemental notice from David Adams. I own property at 8356 Little Gasparilla Island. I just received 
the email below. 

As you can see from the message below, the average operating cost for a Charlotte County Septic to Sewer project 
is $67.22 per residence per month. 

I would like PSC staff to investigate whether EU is willing to match the average monthly operating cost that Charlotte 
County charges for other conversions. 

1 



2

Denying the application and allowing Charlotte County to complete and operate the septic to sewer conversion will 
save rate payers over $100 per month (maybe more), based on the numbers that have been published to residents. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David Adams 
 

From: Wannall, Caroline Caroline.Wannall@charlottecountyfl.gov  
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 4:48 PM 
To: David W Adams dadams@bja-law.com 
Subject: RE: Little Gasparilla proposed Sewer project 
 
A typical sewer charge for a residential sewer customer using 4,000 gallons is $67.22. We estimate the average 
household uses approximately 4,000 a month.  
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 
 
 

 

Caroline Wannall 
Public Relations Manager 
Charlotte County Utilities 
941-764-4304 
CharlotteCountyFL.gov 
Facebook.com/ccutilities 
Delivering Exceptional Service 

 
 




